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. F. No 8-25/2006-TW/
i PUC

Ref P-134-137/C

The PUC is an email dt. 10/2/2015 received from Shri P.K.
| Jain, Ministry of Home Affairs addressed to Chief Secretary, A &
\S/} N Administration enclosed with copy of Ministry of Home Affairs

through e-mail to soplg@nicin.
If approved, we may furnish the requisite information in

/' letters dt. 10.2.2015 and 5.2.2015 with a request to furnish the
\ information regarding liaison officer designated for welfare of
| SC/STs employee in the proforma enclosed with the letter.

4\ g Further it has been requested to send the information
|

- prescribed proforma. Accordingly a draft letter is placed opposite
0 [ for approval, pl.
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